
January 2025 

Dear Pastors, Churches and Praying Friends. 

 

“Another year is dawning! 

Dear Master, let it be, 

In working or in waiting, 

Another year of learning 

Upon thy loving breast, 

Of ever deeper trusting, 

Of quiet, happy rest. 

 

Another year of mercies, 

Of faithfulness and grace, 

Another year of gladness 

Enlightened by thy face. 

Another year of progress,  

Another year of praise, 

Another year of proving 

Thy presence all the days, 

 

Another year of service, 

Of witness for thy love; 

Another year of training  

For holier work above 

Another year is dawning! 

Dear Master, let it be, 

On Earth or else in Heave, 

Another year for thee!”  

Frances Ridley Havergal. 

 

God has been so faithful to my family last year.   We trust Him to continue guarding our steps. 

Easter is approaching, and I am getting ready to travel to Malawi.  

The Basic Overview of the Malawi Trip: 

Malawi is peaceful nation.  I continue receiving many invitations to come to Malawi and spread the 

gospel. There are people who have been saved in my previous trips.  They still are seeking for the 

Church.  Please pray for the door to be open. 

Next year, we are hoping my family and I will have the opportunity to travel to the United States.  

My wife will finish her studies which will help us to travel to the USA. 

Please keep us in your prayers!  Thank you for your support and prayers. 

 

All for His Glory 

Serugamba family 


